
Project Update March 2024 

We concluded successfully the first dissemination of results. We launched the 

pocket guide in a birdwatching event in a square, one of my sampling units 

on March 23, 2024. The event attracted more than 50 participants, and was 

conducted with the support from Instituto Mamede, our partner in the 

project. I'm handling out the pocket guides to people who accompanied me 

in the field too. 
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Photos of the pocket-guide. (A, B) Photo by Maiara Vissoto. 

 

 
Photos taken during the event of birdwatching and results’dissemination. 

Photo by Maiara Vissoto. 

 

This first launching event included the participation of people of different 

ages and interested in observing and photographing wildlife. It took place in 



one of the project’s sampling units, the Bosque da Paz square in Campo 

Grande. 
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Photos taken during event of birdwatching and results’ dissemination. (A-B, D) 

Photo by Noêmia Camy de Araújo Bittencourt. (C) Photo by Miguel Angel S. 

Aguilar. 
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Photos taken during the event of birdwatching and results’ dissemination. (A) 

Photo by Miguel Angel S. Aguilar. (B-D) Photo by Noêmia Camy de Araújo 

Bittencourt. 

 

 

See a report about the event published in a local newspaper 

(@campograndenews): https://www.campograndenews.com.br/lado-

b/comportamento-23-08-2011-08/com-plantas-em-todo-canto-

passarinhada-rola-ate-no-quintal 
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